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Tree and shrub removals starting at Holyrood Golden 
Homes  
 
In the coming weeks, City of Edmonton contracted arborists will begin removing trees and shrubs 
from the vacant, City-owned Holyrood Golden Homes property located at 8016-8058 95 Avenue NW 
and 9503-9509 81 Street NW. All trees and shrubs will be removed to prepare the property for 
future demolition work and redevelopment into affordable housing. Further information about the 
redevelopment will be shared with the community when available.  
 
The removals will be completed by an International Society of Arboriculture certified arborist under 
the direction of a City of Edmonton Urban Forester.  
 
While the removals are being completed, nearby residents may experience increased noise levels 
and traffic due to the nature of the work. The removals will take place between 7 a.m. and 7 p.m. in 
accordance with Community Standards Bylaw 14600. 
 
PLEASE RESPECT ALL SIGNAGE AND OBEY STAFF DIRECTION IN THIS ACTIVE WORK 
ZONE. 
 
If you have questions or concerns about the removals, please contact the Project Manager at 
FacilityInfrastructureDelivery@edmonton.ca. Residents will be informed of any future site work 
prior to the start of work. 
 
THANK YOU 
 
 

 

 

 


